
  

 

The KIHE (Kazakhstan International Healthcare Exhibition) in Almaty is almost here.  

As you may be aware, WELLGO group is hosting a stand there, from the 21st to 23rd May. We are on 

Stand 9-06 – you are welcome to use our promo-code KIHPFBHDLT to access the Exhibition.  

 

This event is of interest to everyone associated with the Life Sciences and Health Care / Pharmaceutical 

Sectors. It features presentations, seminars and offers a wide spectrum of Healthcare sector sub-

sections from medical tourism to raw materials, advanced diagnostic equipment and production 

machinery.  

On the 22nd May at 16.00, WELLGO Speaker Anna Filippova will present a topical subject of interest to all 

attendees -  “The International Logistics Market in 2025: Challenges, Routes, Solutions”. WELLGO staff 

will be on-hand to provide information, support, advice and product demonstrations to all our visitors!  

KIHE is the largest demonstration platform for achievements in the field of scientific and practical 

medicine and pharmaceuticals for Central Asia and Kazakhstan. This is the 30th year, of a prestigious 

event which annually brings together doctors of various specialties, pharmacists, representatives of 

government and business people from many different countries.  

The KIHE project is officially supported by the Kazakhstan Ministry of Healthcare, Akimat of Almaty city, 

Department of Public Health of Almaty Municipal State Institution, the Kazakhstan Association of 

International Pharmaceutical Manufacturers, the Eurasian Medical Association, and the Kazakhstan 

Association for the Support and Development of Pharmaceutical Activities.  

Thanks to WELLGO Group’s unmatched expertise in the Pharmaceutical Logistics field, we are proud to 

represent our company at KIHE.  

 

 

 

 


